
Help your 
community.

Fill it out.

Mail it in.

2010 Census questionnaires will arrive 
in mailboxes in March. With your help, 
the 2010 Census results will decide the 
allocation of more than $400 billion in 
federal funds each year — funding used for 
local:

Hospitals
Job-training 
centers
Schools
Senior centers

•
•

•
•

Bridges, tunnels 
and other public 
works projects
Emergency 
services

•

•

The 2010  
Census is 
underway

“Taking just a few minutes to 
fill out and mail back your 
census questionnaire can 
make a huge difference right 
here in the Bronx.”

When you receive your census form, just 
answer the 10 short questions and mail the 
form back in the postage-paid envelope 
provided. For more information, contact my 
community office at 718-796-5345 or  
visit www.census.gov/2010census.
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